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Receipt of Further Shareholder Notice 
 

Zenith Minerals Limited (“Zenith”, “ZNC” or “the Company”) (ASX: ZNC) advises that, further to its 

announcement dated 22 February 2024, it has received the attached notice from a group of 

shareholders under section 249D of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) seeking the removal of a board 

member.  

The Company is considering the Notice under the Corporations Act. Shareholders will be provided with 

updates as required. 

Mr Clifford is the only current Executive Director of the Company, and his immediate removal would be 

detrimental to the Company.  The Board considers that the depth of technical and corporate experience 

and knowledge brought to the Company by Mr Clifford cannot easily be replaced.  The Board strongly 

supports Mr. Clifford and does not believe the removal of Mr. Clifford as a director is in the best 

interests of the Company as a whole.   

 

 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Zenith Minerals Limited  Media & Investor Enquiries 

Michael Clifford Jane Morgan Management 
Managing Director                                            Jane Morgan 
P: +61 8 9226 1110                  E: jm@janemorganmanagement.com.au 
E: info@zenithminerals.com.au                                  
 
 

 










